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(1)	San Francisco General Hospital, Building No. 5, 1001 Potrero Avenue. On April 4, 2015, the Planning Department determined the project categorically exempt from environmental review under Class 1 of CEQA Guidelines Section 15301 (Planning Case No. 2014-002709ENV). 
(2)	Southeast Health Center, 2401 Keith Street. On June 16, 2015, the Planning Department determined that renovation of and a two-story horizontal addition to the Southeast Health Center (2401 Keith Street) was categorically exempt from environmental review under Class 32 of the CEQA Guidelines, Section 15332 (Planning Case No. 2014.0500E). 
(3)	San Francisco Fire Department Emergency Medical Services Facility, 2245 Jerrold Avenue. On December 11, 2015, the Planning Department determined that the project at 2245 Jerrold Avenue was categorically exempt from environmental review under Class 32 of the CEQA Guidelines, Section 15332 (Planning Case No. 2015-011249ENV).
(4)	San Francisco Animal Care and Control Facility, 1419 Bryant Street. On January 6, 2016, the Planning Department determined that the proposal at 1419 Bryant Street to an Animal Care and Control Facility was exempt from environmental review under CEQA Section 21083.3 and CEQA Guidelines Section 15183 under the statutory community plan exemption of CEQA (Planning Case No. 2015-005388ENV).
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